Greetings to the elders and all the members at North beach Church of Christ.

By His abundant grace, we the members of the church at Balanagar are doing good and
growing in the knowledge of our savior Lord Jesus Christ.

| hope and pray that you all are doing well. I thank each one of you for all your prayers
and support for me to carry out the gospel of Jesus Christ.

| have enchased my check in the amount of $900.00 for the first quarter.

In the month of January from 6th to 13 we were busy with gospel meetings and with the
bible classes. Brother Harrell, Alen corrnet, Lance Bowmen and John Weaver were with us. We
were so glad to have sister Dedee and sister Elizabeth with us during this period.

On 6th Sunday John Weaver and Lance Bowmen preached in our Church.

8th to 11th we conducted Bible classes 67 members attended. Brothers taught us good
lessons, preachers have taken good advantage of these classes.

The 11th night we had gospel meeting in our church, John Weaver preached.

On 13th Sunday Brother Harrell preached, he has encouraged the church with a good
profitable lesson. Sister Dedee and Elizabeth also participated. | have translated all these days.

On 14th Monday Sister Elizabeth preached in a ladies class, my wife Havila and my
daughter Staly did the translation.



We thank brother Harrell and all the US brothers for their efforts and sacrifices for the
work in India.
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I once again thank all the brothers and sisters for your generous heart.

I am attaching some of the photos of January work.

Thankfully,

Y .Surender.



